Hello Mill Creek, it is Friday, November 8th!

World Kindness Day is an international holiday celebrated on November 13th that encourages
people to be kind to others, themselves and the world. To celebrate: Lets help our Mill Creek Tree
(located by the School Street exit doors) grow by writing a kind word, saying or thought on hearts
that will be available during your lunch period. A table will be set up with hearts & colorful
markers to fill out your heart. Also, if you get caught being kind or doing something nice and
receive a "Be Kind Coin," you can redeem it in Mrs. Hill's room for a prize!

Last night in Panther Sports, the boys basketball teams took on the Godwin Wolverines. The 7th
grade team showed grit on the court, with a close loss to the Wolverines. Despite their best efforts
and teamwork on the court, the 8th grade fell short in the final minutes of the game. The Panthers
will take on NorthPointe at home on 11/14. Come out and support your Panthers!

The gym is open today for anyone wishing to use a pros pass for open gym during advisory.
Teachers, have your students line up with their pros passes at your door so you can check them on
their way out after announcements.

If you lost a plantronics charger, please come to the office.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



